
Dear Neighbours,

We hope you enjoyed your Easter holidays and you had a good  break. Here at Holloway Park 
we’ve been busy. The women's building feasibility study is now available to read, so if you 
interested in what we have found out you can  see it on our website under the useful information 
tab. We have also completed our first edition of Green skills with great success. Nine students 
will receive a Level 1 certificate in Health and Safety and Level 2 in Retrofit. We are now working 
to deliver the second edition of Green Skills in June and also to diversify the topics taught by 
offering complementary courses. If you are interested in the courses, please visit our 
community noticeboard section on the website. We will be updating it as new offers become 
available.

Change to drop-in sessions

In response to requests our drop-in sessions will take place in the evening every other month so 
neighbours that are busy during earlier hours can come along too. April was the first month for 
our evening drop-in session.
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Walking Art Workshop

The next drop-in session will be on May 1st  from 2:30pm to 4pm at  

Holloway Park Site Office but we can always be reached at the 

contact details provided overleaf.

Last month we attended one of the walking art 
sessions at Hilldrop Community Centre. We 
painted, explored different angles and materials to 
create art inspired by our environment.

The art workshop runs for 5 sessions and 
welcomes absolute beginners. Next workshops 
will start on the 17th of April and 5th of June. From 
10am to 12.30pm. Meet in the Small Hall. Please 
arrive promptly to take part in planned walks.

For information and to register please email 
helen@cutmoose.com



Progress on Site

Upcoming Work

For any queries that you’d like to 
discuss, please contact us at:

Holloway Park

 Parkhurst Road, N7 0NU

 0333 660104

 info@hollowaypark.co.uk

Contact Details
If you wish to speak to the Council about this project, 

please contact Islington Construction Monitoring 

Team: 

Lee – 020 7527 7272 or 

www.islington.gov.uk/ReportASB

Our works to set a welfare/office on site are now completed. The temporary haul road 
has been finalised and will allow us to move materials through site more efficiently. 
You can see the finalised work in the pictures below.

Construction Working Hours

0800 – 1800 Weekdays 
0800 – 1300 Saturdays

www.hollowayparkcommunity.co.uk

The Groundwork and Frame 
contractor start date on site has 
been delayed. Piling works have 
started on the 2nd of April and will 
continue for 2 weeks. Main works 
are expected to start on the 6th of 
May.

Women in Construction 
Apprenticeship Day

Want to start your career in construction? You can 
now apply to different range of opportunities 
happening in Holloway Park. From roles in 
logistics and administration to foam works.

Join us next Thursday 25th of April, between 
9:30am and 1pm at Holloway Park Site (address 
in contact details). Access employment support,  
career guidance and be the first to know about 
the upcoming apprenticeship opportunities on 
site.

Register to attend
Scan the QR code or contact 
Selina.Laville@islington.gov.uk

mailto:info@hollowaypark.co.uk
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